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People are seeking the answer to the dilemma, the moral sickness, the
spiritual emptiness that oppresses the globe. We all have been crying
out for assistance. For peace. For ease and comfort. Can we really
discover personal peace with God? Will there be a means out of our
dilemma? The Key to Personal Peace includes trusted Biblical insights
from renowned evangelist Dr. But only when we appear in the right place.
Yes! Sections consist of: THE FANTASTIC Quest Our Dilemma What's God
Like What Do Jesus Do for Us? THE MAIN ELEMENT to Personal Peace gives a
consider how to exist in the fullness of God. Billy Graham. Finding the
Way Back again Peace finally Heaven, Our Hope Note: Must be purchased in
multiples of 50.
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God loves you & He forgives you. Mr. I wish to have the hard cover
reserve as a reference and foundation of my Christian trip. I love the
tale about Rev. Graham walking with his young boy about unintentionally
kicking the ant hill on the pathway. He apologized to his boy that he
didn't mean to disrupt the ants home. Graham was a faithful servant to
god, the father, I will really miss. Great reading materials from Dr.
Just what a brilliant analogy of what God, our father did for us; This
book is one that I originally purchased as an e-book. That is the best
way to clarify Jesus to your young children. I recommend this
wonderfully created publication. Rev. If he could communicate that he'd.
Rest in Peace together with your Dad in heaven. You've been blessed. All
you seek is right here This little book brings clarity to the
questioning mind and peace to the restless and lost heart and soul. or
talk about over & Many thanks for the quick response I like Billy
Grahams books and I understand that I will enjoy this one A Comforting
Instruction Written with Hope and Love The Xmas holidays are supposed to
be filled with love, wish and peace. I should say a "born once again"
Christian. His boy said he'd have to keep coming back as an ant. Graham.
Great information even though you are not a fresh believer. Graham
speaks the words of scripture and does not add his very own spin. He
required human type, Jesus to communicate to us. Graham's books is the
simplest and written so graciously. I will not hesitate in giving this
easy to read and understood reserve to my friends. This book among a lot
of Rev. Graham speaks with authority because he lives the words as
spoken in scripture. Praise god, the father! PEACE through His Amazing
GRACE . What you will find in this publication is a step-by-step group
of instructions on how to be converted and that means you head to heaven
when you die. Another exceptional read by Reverend Billy Graham!
Uplifting The Key to Personal Peace by the Reverend Billy Graham is
easily the best book that I've read this year. It is extremely brief,
only 57 pages in this paperback edition, but it contains a wealth of
information for anybody curious about Christianity. It is probably
targeted at people investigating or new to the faith, but it is helpful
to a person with their journey to salvation. Wonderful Because Billy
Graham lifestyle was employment well done.99, you will want to purchase
extra copies to give to loved ones. Was an excellent book... Billy
Graham has excellent books open to all that wish to know even more of
the gospel which book is exceptional as most of his books are for
helping you on your journey. always not far from & is always comforting
to read & It is short and easy to understand, and it is profound.
Eternal MERCY. An extremely thought provoking short publication. There
is life beyond death. is often comforting to learn & Had the opportunity
to observe him once with my father Thanks so much really enjoyed this
book!. or talk about over & over because this book is filled with God's
perfect message of TRUTH & I have many of his books. over because this
reserve is filled with God's ideal message of TRUTH & Wonderful Words I



have been a Christian for 21 wonderful years. Nevertheless, some people
do not look forward to this time of year. How do we discover our in the
past to peace whenever we feel so troubled in a world of uncertainty and
dread? Maybe a loved one's death makes Xmas unbearable. Billy Graham is
certainly no longer with us, having found eternal peace with God,
however when he was alive he thought that our souls need care and
attention and interest. In this reserve he explains mankind's
predicament and just why God thought we would rescue us by forgiving us
of our sins so we can become at peace with God forever. It will offer
you convenience and understanding. As Billy Graham says: "Death isn't
the end of the tale for you personally as a Christian either. We are
just pilgrims passing through this physical globe with its pain and
suffering.." This publication seems specifically written for those who
have not found Jesus however. It may also renew wish in Christians who
are having a tough time in life. Certainly recommend book. Readable and
understand. Billy Graham has excellent books open to all that need to
know more . 09/19/2018 ~ I keep this gem, The Key to Personal Peace by
Billy Graham, always not far from & I once experienced the privilege to
see him at one of his meetings with my dad! Modestly coming in at $2.
I'll meet him 1 day. PEACE through His Amazing GRACE & Awesome Book
Wonderful Book. Wonderful book! He speaks with authority Mr. ~The
Rebecca Review Grateful I love reading this reserve , Billy Graham backs
up his passages by the bible, I would recommend this book to read !
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